

21 December 2022

Dear Parent

Thank you once again for your support this year. We had a lovely evening at the Carol Service and through your generosity we were able to raise £706.76 for Cancer Research in memory of Mr Stephen Stewart. I hope that you enjoy a restful and peaceful Christmas with family and friends.

OPEN DAY

Year 3-7 children will start school on Thursday, 5 January 2023 at the normal time. Nursery, Year 1 and Year 2 children should not come to school that day as it is Open Day for prospective Nursery and Year 1 pupils.

If you are keen to visit the school on Open Day, please sign up via Eventbrite.

YOU ONLY NEED TO BOOK <u>ONE TICKET</u> PER FAMILY. YOU DO NOT NEED TO BOOK MULTIPLE TICKETS.

Nursery, Year 1 and Year 2 children will return to school on Friday, 6 January 2023 at the normal time.

Kind regards

J LOUGHINS Principal